
     Tim Etheridge, Maintenance  
Email:  office@fbcsumrall.org 

Carla Cook, Financial Secretary 
Email:  carlacook@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.758.4738  

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary 
Email:  marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.549.6793                                                

     Hampton Sims 
Minister to Children 

 Email:  hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org  
Phone:  601.320.4942  

 

Opportunities for Ministry 

 

Sunday   
 

Classic Worship        8:30 am 
Large Group Sunday School      9:30 am 
Contemporary Worship    10:30 am 
Adult Choir Rehearsal      5:00 pm 
Bible Drill (Kids)       5:00 pm 
Deacon Ordination         6:00 pm 
 

Wednesday   
  

Ladies Bible Study (parlor)      9:00 am 
Student Worship              6:15 pm 
Prayer Meeting (Sanctuary)      6:30 pm 
 

Saturday 
 

Church Work Day       7:00 am 

Reed McDaniel 
Minister to Students 

Email:  reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.452.0127  

Phillip Butler 
Minister of Music & Education 
Email:  phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.516.0699  

 

Dr. Philip Cooper 
Senior Pastor 

Email:  philipcooper@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.516.0790  

169 Center Avenue  Sumrall, MS  39482 

Phone 601.758.4738  Fax 601.758.3762 
www.fbcsumrall.org 

 

Church Office Hours 
 

Monday - Friday 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

 

The office is closed                              
12 noon - 1 p.m. daily. 

 

Financial Secretary  
 

Office Hours:   
Monday & Wednesday 

1 p.m. - 5 pm 
Tuesday - 8 am - 5 pm. 

October 10, 2021 

  
 
 

Red Basket total for   
October was $121.00. Thank you  

for your generosity! 

Monthly Food needs for  
Lamar Baptist Association:   

October: soap, shampoo, tooth-
brushes, toothpaste, deodorant, & 

toilet tissue. Place items in box  
beside church office. All donations 

help fill the food pantry at LBA. 

 

 

We are currently accepting bags of individually wrapped candy for FallFest.  
Place in containers located throughout the buildings. 

 



   

 
GUESTS 

Please complete and place in the offering plate. 
 

___first visit ___visited before ___attend often 
 

___Please update my Information (members). 
 

I’M A GUEST OF __________________________ 
 

I attended the ___ Classic ___ Contemporary Service 
 

NAME___________________________________ 
 

SPOUSE’S NAME_________________________ 
 

ADDRESS_______________________________ 
 

________________________________________ 
 

CELL PHONE_____________________________ 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

________________________________________ 
 

I am interested in the Discover First Class:.  
 

_____ Enroll Me  _____ Contact Me 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF A CHURCH, IF SO, 
WHAT CHURCH? 
________________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO BE VISITED ___ YES ___ NO 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
  
I WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ON: 
 

___ HAVING A PERSONAL RELATIONSHIP 
 WITH JESUS CHRIST 
 

____BECOMING A CHURCH MEMBER 
 

____ENROLLING IN BIBLE STUDY 
 

____MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

____ADULT MINISTRY 
 

____STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

____CHILDREN/PRESCHOOL MINISTRY 
 

www.fbcsumrall.org 
 

October 10, 2021 

   Giving the Devil His Due 
From the Series, Living Hope 

 

1 Peter 5:8/14 
 
  I.  The God of this Age 
 
      A.  His names 
 

      B.  His activity 
 
      C.  Our defense 
 
 II.  The God of Grace 
 
       A.  He saves us by grace 
 

       B.  He calls us to eternal glory in Christ 
 
III.  The God of Dominion 
 
IV.  The God of the Ages 
 
       A.  Others have been found faithful to Him. 
 

       B.  Others have stood despite trials. 
 
       C.  We can be faithful also.  
 

Connecting to ChristEach OtherThe World 

 

Mission Fundraiser:  
 

Plates will be available following Sunday School and  
Contemporary Service, Sunday, October 17 (donations will be accepted)  

on a first come first served basis. Chicken Strip dinner with cheesy potatoes,  
green beans, roll & a drink.  

 

If you would like to  pre-order a plate, please sign up at the Info desk or desk in 
the foyer or go to our website or Facebook page to sign up online. 

www.fbcsumrall.org  or facebook.com/fbcsumrall 

 

Bible Skills, Drills and Thrills 
 

This program is for students in kindergarten through 6th grade The children will meet at     

6:00 pm (due to Deacon Ordination 5:00 pm on Oct. 10) in the classroom above the church  

office. Children will develop Bible skills and memorize scriptures through fun activities.     

Parents, contact Lynn Butler (601.606.8062) or Missy Mitchell (601.520.3402) for more details. 

Musical Note: 
 

We have started rehearsals on our Christmas music,  
Mary, Did You Know. This is a great time to join the choir          

and fellowship with others who enjoy singing. Rehearsals are        
at 5:00 pm on Sundays.  

 

The October business meeting will be 
held at 7:00 pm, Oct. 17. 

 

Deacon Ordination will be tonight  
at 6:00 pm. 


